
School Newsletter 

Week commencing  

11th December 2023 

With just one week left to go, we have a busy week to look forward 

to until we wish everyone a Merry Christmas next Thursday!  

Well done to all our Residential Year 5s and 6s, who had an eventful 

time at Bowles residential. There's also a big 'well done' to all those 

children who had their flu vaccinations - the nurse said that it was a 

pleasure to have visited the children at Kingswood and support 

them with this, as they were exemplary - congratulations everyone!  

We have also had our first assembly where we have given out our Bronze 

Certificates to reward our Character Coin Champions for our school values! Please 

see below. We look forward to welcoming parents, carers and family members 

onto site next week for our Christmas fair and our 

Nativity/Carol Service. 'It's beginning to look a lot like 

Christmas!'... We hope you all have a lovely weekend,    

Mrs Sanchez Daviu and Hattie  

Monday 11th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

No Clubs  - with so much going in the school with 
Christmas celebrations there will be no clubs this week. 

Tuesday 12th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

No Clubs  - Christmas Jumper Day top half - school 
uniform on the bottom half! 

10.00  Visiting Panto 

2.00 - 4.00  FOKS Christmas Fair  

Wednesday 13th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

No Clubs  - Christmas Jumper Day top half - school 
uniform on the bottom half! 

1.45 - 2.45  Nativity - Matinee  

5.30 - 6.30  Nativity and Carol Concert 

Thursday 14th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 
7.30am – 8.45am & 3.15 – 6.00pm  

No Clubs  - Christmas Jumper Day top half - school 
uniform on the bottom half! 

Lunchtime  Christmas School Dinner 

Friday 15th 
School Closed for Staff Inset Day.             
Term 3 starts on 2nd January 2024. 

 

What’s on this week 
No clubs this week 

11/12/2023 - 14/12/2023 

Gentle reminder: Payment for Wrap Around 

Care should be made in advance or on the 

day of provision. Thank you. 



Christmas at Tyland 

Barn 

There are lots of 

activities on at Tyland 

Barn Nature Park & Gardens, Chatham Road 

Sandling , Maidstone, Kent, ME14 3BD 

www.kentwildlifetrust.org.uk/events/2023-12-09-

christmas-tyland-barn 

If you need any wellbeing advice, guidance or support, please 

email wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk 

Website - www.kingswoodkentsch.co.uk                                                                         

School Telephone  - 01622 842674                                                        

Email - office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

Information is on the school 

website 

There’s lots of activity next week in 

the school. Letters have been sent 

out to all outlining all the detailed 

arrangements. 

If you don’t have this or need to 

check anything this letter is on our 

website and this is the link  

https://kingswoodkentsch.co.uk/

wp-content/uploads/2023/12/

Christmas-information-letter-

nativity-lunch-etc.pdf 

OR 

Visit 

www.kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

-  Parents 

- Letters Home 

and you’ll find ‘Christmas 

Information’ there 

Letters – The following 

letters have been emailed 

home this week:  Executive 

Head weekly letter.  

Flyers – The following flyers have been 

emailed home this week: Carols at Broomfield, Family 

Festive Fanfare, Refuse Collection Changes, Reverse 

Santa, Scouts Christmas Card Deliveries in Kingswood. 

Launching ... 

Character Coin Champion Rewards! 
 

Our children are ALL rewarded for great behaviour and 

for following our school values. 

Now there are Champion Certificates to aim for! 

Over the year coins will be counted up and children will 

be awarded certificates 

Kindness, Love, Boldness, Patience, Honesty, 

Understanding, Resilience. 

Every GOLD certificate earns a coloured STAR for that value.  

You have a year to earn all 7 stars! 

For each CC earned weekly, all names are entered into the raffle  
for the Friday Assembly Treasure Chest Prize! 

The School Christmas Post 

Box – the school post box is in 

the school hall. If you have cards 

to post to other children or staff in 

the school please post them in 

this. Year 6 are the post delivery 

team! Please add the name and 

class to the envelope.  

Facebook Group – we have set up 

a Facebook group for the school to 

keep everyone up to date with any 

information. Please do join. This is 

the link to join: 

https://www.facebook.com/

profile.php?id=61553692398004 

Character Coins Awarded for the same value 

10 Character Coins = Bronze Certificate 

25 Character Coins = Silver Certificate 

40 Character Coins = Gold Certificate 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553692398004
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61553692398004


Friends of Kingswood 

Raffle Tickets! 

Please can you send in all raffle 

stubs, payments and any unsold 

tickets  

by  

Monday 11th December. 

They can be posted into the FOKS 

Post Box in the reception area. 

Thanks! 

 

Storytime with Santa 

Last chance to book! 

Storytime with Santa - please 

complete the form asap and by 

Sunday 10th Dec latest.  

https://forms.gle/

SQUDU8iohtJCjMuo8 

Hamper Raffle! 

FOKS are selling refreshments at the 

both the nativity performances and 

also having a raffle for a lovely 

hamper at each nativity performance. 

Wednesday 13th December 

Afternoon 

1.45 - 2.45 

Evening  

5.30 - 6.30 

 


